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May 12, 2006 
 
 

REVISED NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO SUBMIT COMMENTS 
(By Friday, June 23, 2006, at 3:00 p.m.) 

 
RE: Application of PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company,  

Docket UE-060669 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On April 27, 2006, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) filed with 
the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) an application in 
Docket UE-060669 seeking an increase in rates of $7.009 million, or 2.99 percent.  The 
Commission was to receive comments on this filing on May 12, 2006, and consider it at its May 
17, 2006, open meeting.  On May 12, 2006, PacifiCorp requested a delay in the proposed 
effective date of this rate increase to July 1, 2006 to allow the company and interested parties 
time to work on settling the outstanding issues.   
 
To accommodate the parties’ efforts to settle the outstanding issues in this matter, the 
Commission will reschedule PacifiCorp’s filing to the June 28, 2006, open meeting and extend 
the time for filing comments on the filing to Friday, June 23.  Any interested person, 
including staff, may submit written comments of less than five pages concerning 
PacifiCorp’s filing in Docket UE-060669 by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June  23, 2006.  
Interested persons may also comment on the filing during the open meeting on June 28, 2006.  
Interested persons may submit their comments via the Commission’s Web portal 
(www.wutc.wa.gov/e-filing) or by e-mail to the Commission’s Records Center 
(records@wutc.wa.gov) on June 23, but must provide an original and 17 paper copies to the 
Commission by Noon on Monday, June 26, 2006. 
 
To avoid ex parte communications about pending issues in Dockets UE-050684 and UE-
050412 during staff briefings about Docket UE-060669, staff will not provide Commission 
members with either a staff memorandum or briefing on the filing for the open meeting.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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